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discuslon that Abraham gave this September was the posi- cilors to meet informally to 
John Bosnitch (Engineering tion of editor-in-chief of the draft one. The topic of the let- 
Rep.) a warning to improve his Student Directory. Fraser Dix- ter was to deal with provincial- 
decorum. Abraham reminded and Randy MacDonald ap- ly based goals and objectives 
Bosnitch that if he was to pliod to council as co-editors in secondary education in New 
receive another warning he when this position was reoffer- Brunswick. Council decided 
would be asked to leave the red. Bosnitch objected to the that since it is very difficult to 
meeting. The problem facing proposition of having co- get together informally, a 
the Yearbook was who was go- editors. He reminded the SRC special SRC meeting be called, 
ing to run It. Gerard Finnan he had been chairman of the The meeting will be held today 
and Judy Rogers who were ap- committee lost year to look in- at 2:30 p.m.. During the discus- 
pointed as co-editors by sum- to the problems of the direc- sion a councillor said that the 
mer council lost their positions tory. Bosnitch told council they Brunswickan was the best 
at the first general SRC had approved a recommenda- means of communicating with 
meeting. Most of the summer tion of this committee stating the students of UNB. A person 
council appointments this year there should only be one from the gallery objected to 
ore being reoffered this month editor-in-chief. The SRC agreed this remark and exclaimed 
In order to give a larger stu- they should abide by the "Next to the New 
dent body an opportunity to recommendation of last year's Brunswickan I”. The New 
apply. Since no one officially committee and appoint only Brunswickan was a controver­
ted Finnan and Rogers to one editor-in-chief. With two sial publication of last year. In 
reapply for the positions they applicants and only one editor- concluding the discussion on 
did not. It was announced at in-chief possible, council was the letter. Council decided to 
the meeting that since the SRC placed in a dilemma. Who was send a copy of it to each of the 
had received no applications to become the editor-in-chief? four parties in the provincial 
for positions they would ex- A discussion between the two election, 
tend the deadline to Monday applicants concluded with only During the month of October
27 at 5 pm. Finnan and Rogers MacDonald presenting his the SRC elections are also be-
will be officially asked to reap- name as editor-in-chief; he ing held. Council decided at 
ply in an advertisement in the was subsequently appointed, the meeting to hold the elec 
Bruns announcing the exten- Dixon will be the second per- tion on October 20, 1982. On 
sion. son In charge of the Directory, this page you can see the posi-

Another summer council ap- The next matter on the tiens that are open in the elec-
polntment that was reoffered agenda was to have been to tion. Polling stations for this

approve a written draft of a election will be located in the 
letter to Premier Hatfield. This same areas as they have been 
letter was not written because in the past few years, 
of the inability of the

By DAVID MOGILEVSKY 
Brunwickan Staff

At the Student Council 
■neeting on September 20 Mary 
kbraham, chairman of the 
>RC, began by issuing a stern 
warning to Council. She 
threatened that if a councillor 
■nissed, without an excuse, 
three consecutive meetings 
'hat councillor would have to 
•esign. In her warning she 
stated that someone who ar­
rived more than fifteen 
minutes late for a meeting 
would be considered as being 
absent for that meeting.

Two items on the agenda 
that produced little debate in 
an otherwise controversial 
meeting were council's deci­
sion to purchase a wreath and 
appoint on auditor. Council 
purchased a $25 wreath from 
the Royal Canadian Legion, as 
part of their Poppy Campaign. 
John A. Weatherhead, a 
chartered accountant, was 
ratified by Council as the per­
son to audit the Student Union 
books for the 1982 fiscal year.

The Yearbook was the first 
hotly debated subject that 
evening, it was during this

be open in October will be the 
position of Vice-President. At 
the meeting this week Council 
agreed to accept Susan Lynch's 
resignation as Vice-President. 
Lynch said that she could not 
fulfill her duties due to her 
heavy course load of seven 
subjects. When Lynch was 
resigning Steve Osborne (Com­
puter Science Rep.) made a 
comment that Andy Young 
(Comptroller and acting Presi­
dent and Vice-President) found 
tacky-Osborne thanked Lynch 
for saving the Student Union 
some money by resigning since 
she then wouldn't receive an 
honorarium for this term.

After dealing with Lynch's 
resignation council began to 
discuss briefly the events sur­
rounding the foreign student 
controversy. Bosnitch propos­
ed that even though the ad­
ministration was carrying out 
an investigation the council 
should also investigate. Other 
councillors argued that the SRC 
should wait until the ad­
ministration's investigation is 
:ompleted before deciding 
anything. Since no other coun­
cillor supported Bosnitch's 
position the matter was con­
cluded.

1
OR
au
>R

IR
m
GER
•Brand
iAGER
on
SIGN

mb

e
»

EK
m
i
Chan
n

k

is

ky

j

s

-in its 
mode's 
ludent 

The 
slished 
tudent 

The 
ce is 
», Stu- 
Iding, 

New. 
4400, 

B 5A3, 
enley 
Istock. 
0 per 
n cash 
b. per­
il and 
rates 

-4974. 
1-4983.

Fund draws to start One of the oositions thnt willcoun-

29, you will hove a chance at 
eight prizes.

"Student contribution is very

By CHRISTIE WALKER 
Brunswickan Staff

- A series of eight draws con­
nected with The Third Century important because it will

reflect the success of the entireFund will be held starting Sept.
campaign. We need student 

Prizes, including two major support, only students can 
prizes to be announced ot a make this university a better
later date, have been donated P oce *° 9row’ sa'^ Gerard

Finnan, chairman of the stu­
dent campaign.

If you do not hove your 
pledge form or are interested 
in helping out with the cam-

29.

I

by N.B. Tel, Beaver Foods,
Campus Bookstore, Flannery 
Jewelers, Martinizing Dry 
Cleaning and the SRC. Once 
your pledge forms are in, you

eligible for ell the remain- Pai9ni in °ny way, contact Fin­
nan through ?he SRC office or 
at 457-0990.

are
ing draws, so if you send your 
pledge forms in before Sept. F
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Spanish Club 
to have busy year
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Like every year the Spanish This event will be a "Get 
Club wants students to enjoy Together Night" where those 
activities which will take place wishing to attend will be re- 
throughout the school year, quired to hove a membership. « 
Among these activities will be Members will be allowed one I 
the corn boil, the travelogue (west.
with Professor Piquer, the For those students wishing 
Spanish cooking night and to purchase memberships, 
others, they will be available in the

Our first activity of the year Spanish general office, all 
will be the côrnboil which will week in T132 at a cost of $2.00. 
take place Sunday, September 
26th at Odell Park at 2:00 p.m.
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iroper Social Club work progressing... The new CHSC facilities will be opening 

tentatively on October 4. These workmen hurriedly finish carpentry work
Christopher Chon Photo

Become a member and 
have a good year!
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